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Primrose Hill Primary School 

 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 

 Tel:   020 7722 8500                           

 admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk      

 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

February 29th 2016 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Both Reception classes have been given an exciting opportunity to work with a 

Specialist Language Communication Teacher from the Camden Language and 

Communication Service (CLCS). This will be to develop Speech Language and 

Communication Skills within both classes.  The CLCS teacher will be able to 

support the school in a number of ways e.g. observations in the classroom, running 

groups, supporting speaking and listening sessions in the classroom and setting up 

school based programmes.  Your child may be involved in some of these sessions.  

We hope you agree that this is a valuable opportunity for the whole class to 

benefit from specialist support and advice. 

 

Should you wish your child not to be involved please contact the school SENCO.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Syra Sowe 

SENCO 
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